
MISSISSIPPI DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY 
INVITATION FOR BIDS TO PROVIDE REVIEW APPRAISER SERVICES 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
July 29, 2022 

In accordance with Section 3-301.03 and 3-301.04.1 of the Public Procurement Review 
Board’s Office of Personal Contract Review’s Rules and Regulations (“Regulations”), this 
serves as the Notice of Cancellation for the above referenced Invitation for Bids (“IFB”).  
 
The Mississippi Department of Environmental Quality hereby cancels this solicitation as it 
has been determined that amendments to the IFB would be of such magnitude that a new 
solicitation would be desirable.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Melanie Green 
Chief Procurement Officer,  
Office of Restoration 


